
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
CITY OF PHOENIX 

BICYCLE INITIATIVES SUBCOMMITTEE 
 
The BICYCLE INITIATIVES SUBCOMMITTEE meeting scheduled for December 5, 
2013 at 4:30 p.m. has been cancelled. 
 
For further information, please call Trudy Merrill, Secretary III, Office of Environmental 
Programs at Voice/602-256-5669 or TTY/602-534-5000 
 
 


